
REGISTERED REFEREES 
SAFEGUARDING REQUIREMENTS – SEASON 2022/23 

DBS COMPLIANCE  
 All registered referees must have an in date 

accepted DBS check 

 
Safeguarding training  
 All registered referees are required to have in date 

training: Safeguarding for All or Safeguarding for 
Children. 

. 

Courses are linked above and are available from thebootroom.thefa.com. An individual’s qualifications can be 

viewed at myaccount.thefa.com. 

https://www.isleofmanfa.com/coaches/dbs-check-applications
https://thebootroom.thefa.com/learning/qualifications/safeguarding-courses
https://thebootroom.thefa.com/learning/qualifications/safeguarding-children-course
https://thebootroom.thefa.com/learning/qualifications/safeguarding-children-course
https://thebootroom.thefa.com/
https://myaccount.thefa.com/

